
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

July 18th, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Community Members & Visitors,  
 
The Owosso Historical Commission would like to Thank You for your interest in 
The Curwood Collection.  
 
At this time Curwood Castle, Comstock Pioneer Cabin, Woodard Paymaster 
Building and Gould House are closed.  
 
The safety of our guests and team are our top priority.  During this time, we are 
arranging the all-new exhibits to allow for modified access with an eye on 
capacity limitations, proper social distancing practices and interior temperature 
variables (properties are not air conditioned at this time). 
 
Please follow us on Facebook or visit us at www.owossohistory.org 
 
We look forward to serving you into the future.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Owosso Historical Commission 
 

http://www.owossohistory.org/

